Caribbean-American

Political Action Committee

Advancing the political agenda of Caribbean Americans

Announcing C-PAC Board of Directors Elections

Dear C-PAC Members and Friends,
Thank you for another outstanding year!

We write to invite eligible members to consider running for and casting their vote to
select the Board of Directors for the Caribbean-American Political Action Committee
(C-PAC).

The current Board of Director vacancies include:

» Vice-Chair for Membership (2 years)
» Vice-Chair At-Large (2 years)
« Treasurer (2 years)

During the Annual General Meeting, members agreed to administer the election to fill
these vacancies by an electronic vote during the month of December 2019.

According to C-PAC’s by-laws, an Executive Board candidate must be a member in
good standing for the previous two years (i.e. 2018 and 2019), and must be
nominated by three (3) C-PAC members in good standing for the previous year (i.e.
2019).

All individuals have until 12:00 a.m. (midnight) 30 November 2019 to update your
membership. In December, all C-PAC members who are in good standing will
receive additional information regarding candidate nominations and voting.

As always, we appreciate your support of C-PAC and wish you and your loved ones
a wonderful, restful holiday.

Warmest regards,

Jamila Thompson

Vice-Chair of Finance

The Caribbean-American Political Action Committee (C-PAC)
Cpac.dmv@gmail.com



